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Our Mission 
To Worship God,  Share His love and Serve His World       

Welcome 

Call to worship 

Hymn 457  -  All hail the power of Jesus’ Name!  

Prayer of Approach and Confession 

With the Children 

181  -  For the beauty of the earth 

Romans Chapter 5 verses 1 to 11  p1132 

125  -  Lord of all being, throned afar  

John Chapter 16 verses 12 to 15  p1084 

112  -  God whose almighty word 

“Three in One” 

113  -  God the Father of Creation 

Offering and dedication 

Prayers of Thanksgiving and Intercession 

111  -  Holy, holy, holy, Lord God Almighty! 

Benediction 



Welcome. We hope you will feel at home and among friends  
Visitors please sign our visitors book in the church vestibule.  
After the service join us for coffee and a chat in the hall.  
If you would like information about the Church or any of the 
organisations please see a member of the welcome team. 
The reader today is Robert Balfour. 

Update 

Vestry Hour - Sundays 12 noon - 1.00 pm by appointment. Please contact our 
Locum Minister, Rev Alistair McLeod, on 01592 744558 or 07816 272628  or by 
email at  alistairmcleod1936@gmail.com 
Coffee Mornings on Thursdays from 10.00am - 11.30am in the church hall. Join 
us for tea or coffee and a chat. You are always welcome. 
Christian Aid Week The total raised so far is £378.00 
The Flowers in Church today are dedicated to the glory of God and in loving 
memory of Rev Norman MacLeod. They are gifted by Margaret Macleod.  
Church Flowers If you would like a gift of flowers distributed to anyone in the 
congregation please contact Teresa Henderson on 01592 754892.  
Nominating Committee. Following the meetings held last Sunday, the 
undernoted members of Markinch and Thornton Parish Church have been 
chosen to serve on the Nominating Committee:- 
John Wood 
Harry Gould 
Alison Burns 
John Burns 
Bryan Gould 
Robert Balfour 
Marianne Sankey 
John Sinski 
Nancy Butler 
Ann Nicholson 
Barbara Murray 
Elizabeth Gray 
Dr. Neil Hyndman 
 

Youth Club. Representatives from Markinch Amateur Operatic Society visited 
the Youth Club on Thursday to present a cheque towards the Club funds.  
The Youth Club were one of the groups chosen to receive part of the proceeds 
from a ‘charity bucket collection’ held after each of the recent MAOS show  
performances in the Town Hall.  
As it is near the end of the current session, the children’s parents were also 
invited along for the last half hour of the evening. Tracy Thomson thanked 
MAOS and the parents for their support then the children served tea and coffee 
then gave the parents a guided tour of the hall and the garden. 
The Scottish Christian Alliance invite you to the annual Garden Party at Gilven 
House, Iona Park, Glenrothes on Friday 20th June from 1pm onwards. RSVP to 
01592 744849 or gilven.house@thegilvenproject.co.uk 


